Addendum to Executive
Document "BM"

Yusuf Patel

From: David Blackburn <david@blackburnbuiltheritage.eclipse.co.uk>
Sent: 05 March 2017 17:55

To: Yusuf Patel

Subject: FW: PAVEMENT OBSTRUCTIONS

Importance: High

From: Helen Kidman [mailto:helen.kidman3@btinternet.com]
Sent: 05 March 2017 10:16

To: 'Richard.Gelder@bradford.gov.uk’; Yusuf.patel@bradford.gov.uk
Subject: PAVEMENT OBSTRUCTIONS

Importance: High

FTAO Richard Gelder & Yusuf Patel

My e mail of 16" February 2017 refers.

Ilkley Civic Society has noted that the subject of Pavement Obstructions is to be item 4 on the Agenda of the
Executive on 7" March 2017.

We support the new approach of including a recommendation to the committee that a licensing system be
implemented for Pavement Obstructions therefore aliowing business and charities to apply for various advertising
systems. However, we are concerned about the following matters:

- The report makes no acknowledgement of the position statement issued by our society to yourselves
suggesting a more equitable solution, in particular the issue of obstructions owned by CBMC. It would
appear our document has not been circulated to councilors?

- Secondly the document BM refers to a questionnaire issued by the council to all businesses (but does not
include the questionnaire itself). As of the end of January ICS found none of the sample of 6 independent
businesses had been consulted by the council

We suggest this matter needs further work before an equitable solution can be reached and that the councilors
making the decisions need to be made fully aware of all the issues.

Helen Kidman
Chair
llilkey Civic Society
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